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July 7, 2016 
 

Beaufort Location of the County Auditor's Office Closing for Renovations 
 
The Beaufort location of the County Auditor’s Office will be closed beginning at 12 noon on Thursday, July 14, 2016 through Monday, July 
18, 2016.  The office will return to normal operating hours on Tuesday, July 19, 2016.    The closure is due to an office renovation 
designed to help serve residents more proficiently.  The Bluffton and Hilton Head Island locations of the Auditor’s Office will remain open 
for normal operations during this closure.  The Auditor’s Office appreciates  the public’s patience and understanding concerning this 
closure.  For more information, please call the Auditor’s Office at 843-255-2500. 
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